



TR gordon Mcchace

3109

OFFICE OF THE SERVANT GENERAL

Most Reverend Leo E. O'Neil, D.D. Bishop of Manchester 153 Ash Street P.O. Box 310 Manchester, New Hampshire 03105

Most Reverend and Dear Bishop O'Neil,

As you know, Father Gordon MacRae was a resident in our Psychotherapeutic and Spiritual Renewal Program at Villa Louis Martin in Jemez Springs. Father MacRae successfully completed that program and graduated approximately six months ago. I understand that Father MacRae was prepared to be released from this program months earlier, but remained because of the diagnosis of complex temporal lobe seizure disorder which has been chemically treated successfully since its diagnosis.

Father MacRae has been invited to accept a position on the staff of Foundation House, also located in Jemez Springs, in the capacity of Assistant to the Director. This position will formally commence at the beginning of January, 1991. It is a common practice of the Servants of the Paraclete to invite former priest/residents with experience and training to fill positions in our facilities. I am aware of all the issues surrounding Father MacRae's entering the program at Villa Louis Martin and the diagnostic and treatment process which took place there.

At this juncture I would also like to extend an invitation to you to utilize the Foundation House program for one of the priests of your Diocese who may benefit from it on a scholarship basis. This full scholarship may be extended to one of your priests as you see fit. I have enclosed a copy of the Foundation House and Villa Louis Martin brochure for your use.

Please feel free to contact me if you have questions or comments regarding Father MacRae's employment at Foundation House.

Sincerely in Our Lord,

(Very Reverend) Liam J. Hoare, s.P., M.A., C.A.C. Servant General; Director, Therapeutic Programs

cc: Reverend Monsignor Francis Christian, Ph.D., Chancellor File